From: John Bruno [mailto:bruno@psy.ohio-state.edu] 
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 5:43 PM
To: Hanlin, Debbie; Alisa Paulsen
Cc: Hallihan, Kathleen
Subject: RE: neuroscience minor

Debbie,
 

thanks; we will continue to enforce our new policy of counting only 3 cr of research toward the major [minor].  This research experience is important and valuable, but, there are numerous course options to satisfy the rest of the minor.  These ensure a broad-based foundation for our minors.
 

John
 

From the desk of:
 

Dr. John P. Bruno
Professor, Department of Psychology
Faculty Athletics Representative
The Ohio State University
Room 57,  Psychology Building
Columbus, OH  43210
voice:  614-292-1770
FAX:   614-688-4733
www:  psy.ohio-state.edu/bruno
